
 

 

Do you want to receive your VPS-messages digitally?  
 
 
Hello! 
 
We've noticed that you currently receive Investor messages from VPS (Euronext Securities Oslo) in paper 
format. Do you know that you have the option to receive these messages digitally? 
 
By opting for digital communication on your VPS account, you'll receive messages more promptly, 
conveniently archived in one location. Not only does this streamline your communication, but it also 
contributes to environmental conservation and reduces costs for the companies in which you hold shares. 
We strongly encourage you to make the switch. Here's a simple guide on how to do it: 
 

 Log into VPS Investor Services by entering this web address in your browser:  
investor.vps.no/garm 

 Sign in using your Norwegian Bank ID or username and password. (If you don't have access, 
please contact your VPS Account Operator for assistance.) 

 Once logged in, click on your name in the top right corner. 
 Select «Investor Information». 
 Click on the blue «Edit» button. 
 Add your e-mail address (required). 
 Select «YES» for electronical messages on all (refer to the picture below) and then click the 

“Update” button. 
 

Once you are registered with digital communication you will receive email notifications for new messages. 
Simply log into VPS Investor Services and click on “Mailbox” in the top right corner to access your messages. 
 

 
 
To confirm your attendance, appoint a proxy, or submit an advance vote for a general meeting, simply log 
in to VPS Investor Services. Navigate to "Corporate Actions" and then select "General meeting." 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to your VPS Account Operator, which is the bank where 
your VPS account is held. They will be happy to assist you with any inquiries you may have. 
 
Thank you for considering this environmentally friendly and efficient option. 
Best regards, 


